
                           

École Vickers 

Public School 

 

 

 

NOVEMBER 2017 
24 HOUR ATTENDANCE NUMBER: 306-922-6446 or email/text address: vkattendance@srsd119.ca 

PLEASE CALL, TEXT, OR EMAIL TO REPORT ALL ABSENCES 
Please take note of our email address, vkattendance@srsd119.ca, to inform the school of a student absence. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 

 

  
 

1 2 
 

3 

Report Card Day 

 

6 
 

École Vickers 
Clothing Sale 
Starts today 

 
Book Fair 8:30-4:00 

7 
 

 

 

 

 
Book Fair 8:30-4:00 

8   Remembrance 
Day Assemblies  
9:30 & 10:40 

 
Parent/Teacher 

Interviews 3:30-8:30 
Book Fair 8:30-8:30 

9  

 
Last Day to Order 
school clothing 

10 
 

NO SCHOOL 
 
 
 
 

13 
 

NO SCHOOL 

14 
 

15 
 

16 
 

Grade 5-8 

  Gym Blast 
 

17 
PJ/Wacky Hair Day 

 
 

20 21 

 

22 
 

Hot Lunch 
(See Website) 

23 
 

24 
Jersey Day 

 
27 28 

 
29 
 

30  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Principal – Dr. D. Sander 
Vice-Principal – Mrs. C. Cey 

Vice-Principal – Mme K. Cantin 
 

Web address: www.srsd119.ca/vk/ 

2800 Bradbury Drive 
Prince Albert, SK 
S6V 7K8 

Phone 306-922-6446 
Fax     306-764-1766 
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Canteen Menu 

 
*Prices and availability are subject to change without notice* 

 

Pizza: Pepperoni & Cheese ........................................................ $2.50/slice 
(specialty pizza served on Fridays only) 
 

Chicken Wraps ................................................................................... $3.00 
 

Sandwiches: Egg salad & Chicken salad ............................................ $3.00 
 

Salads: Taco, Caesar, Pasta, and veggies & dip ................................. $3.00 
 Because they are perishable, wraps, sandwiches, and salads are ordered on 

Tuesdays and Thursdays in small quantities.  Please have an alternate choice, 
as they are only available on a first come first serve basis. 

 

Corn dogs ........................................................................................... $1.50 
 

Pizza Pops/Mini Pizzas: Pepperoni and cheese ................................. $2.00 
 

Breadsticks & cheese, granola bars & popcorn ................................ .50¢ 
 

Crispers .............................................................................................. $1.50 
 

Individual packages of goldfish crackers ........................................ $1.00 
 

Cherry nibs ........................................................................................... .25¢ 
 

Flavoured water ................................................................................. $1.50 
 

White/Chocolate milk ......................................................................... $1.25 
 

Juice 
 boxes ............................................................................................. $1.25 
 cans: apple & orange ..................................................................... $1.50 
 

Desserts: 2 cookies, rice crispy square, wagon wheel, pudding (chocolate 
& vanilla), canned fruit (peaches & oranges), applesauce, frozen yogurt 
tubes .................................................................................................... $1.00 
 
 

SEASONAL ITEMS MAY BE AVAILABLE FOR .50¢-$1.00 

(i.e. Easter eggs) 

**SENDING A NOTE WITH YOUNGER KIDS IS ALWAYS HELPFUL!



PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS 
WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 8TH 3:30-8:30 

K-6 STUDENTS WILL HAVE SCHEDULED INTERVIEWS 
7 & 8 WILL NOT BE SCHEDULED 

 
 

 
SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR 

 
Plans for the Fall Scholastic Book Fair have begun!  It will be hosted in the library November 6th – 8th, with 
both French and English selections available.  Students will have an opportunity to visit the Book Fair with 
their classrooms and before & afterschool.  The Book Fair sales help to support the collection and resource 

development in the library.   
Your support is greatly appreciated!!! 

 
Book Fair Dates & Times: 

Monday, November 6                     8:30am – 4:00pm 
Tuesday, November 7                     8:30am – 4:00pm 
Wednesday, November 8              8:30am – 8:30pm 

(open during Parent/Teacher interviews) 
 

The Book Fair will be NOT be open during recess or over the noon hour.  It will be open in the morning and 
afterschool.  Please remind and encourage your student(s) to make their purchases during the classroom visit 

time or during Parent /Teacher interviews. 

 

 

École Vickers T-shirts and Hoodies    

The Vickers School Community Council is having a clothing sale the week of Nov. 6-9.  T-shirts come in red 

or black for $15.00 each.  Hoodies will be $40.00 each and available in grey.  Students can try on sizes and 

order during morning recesses on Nov. 6-9th.  Clothing will also be available to try on and order during 

parent-teacher interviews on Nov.8 from 3-8 pm.  All orders must be paid in full by cash or cheque.  

Proceeds from the sale will go towards classroom funds and bussing costs for school trips. 

We need a few parent helpers to sit at the table and take orders on interview night.   

Please contact Sheryl Lepine by email (slepine@srsd119.ca) if you are interested in helping. 

 

Thanks! 

Ecole Vickers SCC 

 

mailto:slepine@srsd119.ca


 

FLU ALERT 

Influenza is a serious respiratory illness that spreads easily from person to person.  Everyone is at risk of 

contracting influenza.  Regular hand washing, covering your cough and sneeze and getting a yearly flu shot 

is the best protection against this potentially deadly disease. 

The publicly funded seasonal influenza vaccine will be available, free of charge, through public health clinics 

and physicians to any individual who wants to receive it. Pharmacies can immunize those over the age of 9 

years. 

Public Health Nurses will be offering influenza immunizations at the Parent Teacher conferences on Nov. 

8th at École Vicker’s Public School, 3:30-8:30pm.  Please feel free to bring the whole family!  Please bring 

your health care card and wear short sleeves. 

Additional Influenza Clinics will be held at the South Hill Mall (by Carlton Hearing) 

Monday – Saturday Oct. 23rd —28th -9:00am-5:30pm 

Saturdays Nov. 4th, 18th and 25th - 9:00am-5:30pm 

Tuesday Nov. 7th - 9:00am-5:30pm 

For more information, please call the Public Health Office at 765-6510. 

 

 

 
 

The Mad Hatter Theatre Company proudly presents the classic tale of Robin Hood on Sunday 
November 19 at 2pm at the E.A. Rawlinson Centre.  This fun filled family entertainment production 
follows the antics of Robin Hood and his merry men as they steal from the rich to give to the poor.  
Children of all ages and the young at heart will enjoy the antics of the literature as the story comes 
alive on the stage.  We invite you to sit back and enjoy an interactive world of adventrue, archery 
and romantic love!  Celebrate our 21st season of bringing quality children’s theatre to Prince Albert 
and surrounding area!  Tickets are $15 for adults and $10 for children 12 years and younger.  
Tickets are available at the Rawlinson box-office.  If you require additional information, please 
contact David Zulkoseky, drama teacher at Carlton Comp Public High School, 922-3115 ex, 330. 
 



 



 

  PEDESTRIAN SAFETY  
 

Our parking lots are out of bounds for students. We urge parents to support us in this safety 
endeavor by dropping off their children on the west side of the school on Olive Diefenbaker Drive; 

on Bradbury Drive, east of the Special Needs bus zone and between Gisi Road and Olive 
Diefenbaker Drive.  We encourage the children to cross all streets in a safe manner by crossing at 
the corner or at cross walks.  Teacher supervision is also provided at our major crosswalks.  The 
Community Club rink parking lot is the bus pick up zone after school for our French Immersion 

busses, and a convenient place for French Immersion parents to meet their children for pick up. 
 

We must respect the residents that border the school.  Please refrain from turning around in 
driveways, as this is disruptive to the homeowners. 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Just a reminder to all Vickers’ families to phone 306-922-6446 or text/email vkattendance@srsd119.ca all 

absences to the office.  To text, enter the email where you would normally add a phone number, create a 

message, and then send!  Please always remember to let us know your students full name! 

This will eliminate unnecessary phone calls home. 

mailto:vkattendance@srsd119.ca

